
I would like to confirm my belief already expressed by telephone to Peter Courtney and my Senator 
Richard Devlin and my representative Ann Lininger that I am fully behing passing legislation to substitute 
the electoral college vote for the nationally selected candidate.  Oregon has had it's vote stolen twice in 
the past two decades and this time we have ended with a disastrous adminstration in DC   
Please support this bill.  
 
Pamela Berg 
9 Britten Court 
Lake Oswego, OR 
 


